Comment from Vantage Finance on today's ONS figures
“It will come as no surprise that house prices in the UK increased for December 2013.  For property investors, it’s a great time to move onto new projects and the liquidity in the market indicated by the price rise is also a welcome sight for brokers. The brokers and lenders that we work with are optimistic about the future of the housing market and since the end of last year there have been encouraging signs of sustained growth – and not just in London and the South East. Mark Carney spoke about the widespread rise in house prices and today’s figures are reassuring for those working in the sector.

“There has been some suggestion that this rise in house prices is unsustainable, which is true, but I believe that soon the market will readjust itself naturally. I don’t believe that we will see the so called ‘bubble’ burst as such. This rise in house prices is fuelled by economic growth, and liquidity returning to the property finance sector. The future looks bright for property investors and we look forward to seeing more of this growth.”

Nikki Peters
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